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Donation from Co-op Southern  
I would like to say a HUGE thank you to Mr Briggs and the Co-op Southern 
for their generous donation of £450.  This will go towards creating a 
community room.  This is our next project and we are very excited about 
this. 

Parental Consultations Next Week 
You should by now have booked an appointment to see your child’s class 
teacher using the online booking system.  

Most consultations will take place in your child’s classroom with the 
exception of Wagtails’ Class and Robins’ Class.  Wagtails’ Class will take 
place in Mrs de Carteret’s office and Robins’ Class will take place in Mrs 
McBride’s Office (signs will be displayed).  Please could we ask you to wait 
until 3.25pm before coming back into school. This will allow teachers time to deliver all children to their parents safely, 
prepare their classrooms and take a comfort break. 

Easter Activities:  Mufty Day Tuesday 28 March 
A reminder that we have invited the children to come to school wearing non-school uniform.  They will be taking part 
in an Easter Egg Hunt.  Please click on the following link to access a copy of a letter that was sent out yesterday.  Easter 
Activities Letter 

Forest School Sessions next week 
Please note that these have changed for Year 1 and Year 2 from the previously published dates.  Forest School will now 
take place as follows: 

 Wednesday 29 March:  Doves’ Class 
 Thursday 30 March (morning):  Wagtails’ Class 
 Thursday 30 March (afternoon): Kestrels’ Class 

Coffee morning Thursday 30 March at 9am 
Mrs King, our Family Liaison Officer will be hosting a coffee morning next Thursday. There is no subject agenda, it’s just 
an informal event, come along for tea/coffee biscuits and a chat. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the 
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it 
is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

British Summer Time Begins 
A reminder that the clocks will go forward on Sunday 26 March and we will all have to get up an hour earlier!   

Easter Holidays 
The school closes for the Easter Break on Friday 31 March at 3.15pm or 6.00pm if your child attends the Beehive After 
School Club. The school re-opens on Monday 17 April at 7.45am for children who attend Breakfast Club or at 8.45pm.   

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 1.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies 
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/22-03-23-Let-re-Easter-activties.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/22-03-23-Let-re-Easter-activties.pdf
https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/OverviewMenu-A3-November2022.pdf

